
CATEGORY:  Accountability System for Educator Preparation Programs  

NEXT STEPS:  Share with appropriate staff   

 

The Texas Education Agency (TEA) will be collecting data regarding the performance of first-
year teachers to help assess the effectiveness of educator preparation programs (EPPs) in 
preparing first year teachers to succeed in the classroom.   
 
Current State Board for Educator Certification (SBEC) rules require each principal who has 
first-year teachers on their campus to complete a survey about the preparation of those first-
year teachers. Additionally, SBEC rules require all teachers to complete a survey about their 
preparation at the end of the first year of teaching on a standard teaching certificate. The 
information provided will assist in improving the preparation of future teacher candidates 
through EPPs. 
 
Prior to the distribution of the surveys, principals and teachers will have access to information 
posted on the TEA website. 

mailto:principalsurvey@tea.texas.gov


 
 

• Wednesday, April 1, 2020 – Teachers receive survey link via email  
• Monday, June 15, 2020 – Final date to submit teacher survey 

 
Questions regarding the teacher 
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